November 8, 2017

PROPER GARBAGE DISPOSAL

On many occasions garbage is found sitting in the Chute
Access Door.

Please be considerate of your neighbours and take the time to
ensure your garbage clears the access door and moves down the
chute. Sometimes, you may need to push your garbage to ensure

it clears the chute door.

Should you have any questions, please contact the management office
@ 905-839-1246 or the Superintendent on duty.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Management, DCC #19



